
  

 

Re: Entry Level Latin Course 
Dear Parent/Carer 
   
We would like to invite your child to attend weekly Latin classes, and to gain the OCR Entry Level Certificate in Latin – a level 1 pre-
GCSE qualification. This is an exciting opportunity for your child to start a completely new subject which will complement their 
learning across the curriculum. The students will study Latin language and complete a project on Roman culture. 
 
We will be using the Cambridge Latin Course, which is designed for beginner students of Latin. There is an expectation that students 
will complete Latin homework when it is set.   Places are limited so students are encouraged to return reply slips to me promptly 
in M4/M3. 
 
The lessons will be taking place on Thursdays and will begin after school on Thursday 21st September.  
 
Due to after-school meetings, some sessions will need to take place at lunchtime, and on those days, your child will need a 
packed lunch. Details of timings for the first term are listed below. 
 

Date LUNCHTIME, M3 
Packed lunch needed 

AFTER SCHOOL, M3 
2.50-3.50 

21/09  YES 
28/09 YES  
05/10  YES 
12/10  YES 

HALF TERM BREAK 
26/10  YES 
02/11 YES  
09/11 YES  
16/11  YES 
23/11  YES 
30/11 YES  
07/12 YES  
14/12  YES 
21/12 NO SESSION 

   
Yours faithfully  
  
  
Mrs S Woods  
Teacher of Modern Foreign Languages and Latin  
 ________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
PLEASE COMPLETE:  
My child will attend Latin lessons weekly at Sir Jonathan North College on a Thursday 
 
Name:     
Tutor Group:  
Signed:   

o My child will be collected from SJNGC at 3.50pm 
after the after-school sessions   OR  

o My child will make their own way home



  

 

 


